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CONNECTIONS

Everyone has setbacks. Success is doing what it 
takes to keep moving forward after a setback. 
This is illustrated in the case of “Jane” who came to Unity House for help in finding a 
job. Jane had a narrow skill set and limitations due to being on the autism spectrum 
that made it hard for her to secure and maintain a job. The staff at Northeast Career 
Planning at Unity House were not deterred by the realization that placing Jane in her 
first choice of a job would be a challenge, even with their professional help. They 
saw Jane’s potential. 

With patient help from the team, Jane was able to open up and consider ways she 
could transfer her skills to other jobs. Success! Today, Jane is employed at a grocery 
store bakery. She started out slowly, but has grown in her position, having proven 
herself as an asset to her department. Jane helps prepare and decorate baked 
goods, arranges them in cases, and enters data to properly label each item. Her 
supervisors give her glowing reports, and her co-workers say she is a joy be around. 
Most important, they accept Jane for who she is and have given her room to grow 
at her own pace. Jane has the dignity of work and takes pride in her achievements, 
which have not come easy, even with help. For now, Jane is happy in her current job, 
but she is considering how she might be able to do other jobs. For Jane, part of her 
success is making her own choices.

For others, success might look different: an infant receiving therapy at A Child’s Place 
at Unity House might finally roll over on their own; a family might not surrender 
their pet because they were able to feed the pet and themselves with groceries 
they chose from the Unity House food pantry; a young person might find lifesaving 
refuge from abuse at Unity House’s shelter for victims of domestic violence; a once 
homeless individual might find stable housing under a Unity House roof.

Some people utilize Unity House services once, or intermittently. Others are likely 
to need help more often, or for a longer duration. No matter where a person is at, 
we strive to meet them with kindness and respect, honoring their inherent dignity. 
For Unity House, success is meeting people where they are to make life better one 
person at a time. 

The Many 
Faces of 
Success

You can help! 
There are many ways to participate:

·   Adopt a child’s Wish List
·   Donate Gift Cards
·   Give new toys
·   Write a check to the Children’s Holiday 

Program at Unity House 
Thank you to the many individuals,
businesses, and faith communities who
are supporters of our Children’s Holiday
Program.

CORE VALUES  
With passion and integrity, Unity House 
embraces the view that everyone deserves 
equal economic, political, and social rights.  
We work together to open doors of access and 
opportunity for everyone, particularly those in 
greatest need.
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At the heart of all we do is the belief that 
everyone is deserving of respect and 
compassion, so they have dignity and hope 
for changed lives. Our work is possible 
because of the resilience of those we serve, 
the dedication and expertise of our teams, 
and the generosity of people like you, who 
help support this valuable work. On behalf 
of the people we serve, thank you.

With gratitude,

David L. Bach
Chief Executive Officer

Check out Unity on the Move! 
Unity on the Move is the 
Unity House van that is 
outfitted with pantry goods 
and other life essentials. 
It’s also a connection to the 
broad array of Unity House 
services and programs. The 
van fills a vital purpose in 
that it removes geographic 
barriers: it is mobile, 
hosted at different sites 
on a regular schedule.  
Flexible mobility like that of 
Unity on the Move means 
bringing responsive services to where they are 
needed, to often underserved areas.

Unity on the Move offers a mobile food 
pantry, intake and case management, a 
public health nurse, support staff and guest 
services. Providing a healthy food pantry and 
medically tailored food pantry options in rural 
communities is more critical than ever due to 
the impacts of COVID. There are currently five 
small pantries outside of Troy and the city 
of Rensselaer serving all of rural Rensselaer 
County. Many are staffed by volunteers and 
may not open every weekday. Historically, 
food insecurity affects over 10,000 people in 
Rensselaer County.

Making Connections
Staff are trained and equipped to 
assess needs and make connections to 
local services, including help at Unity 
House in applying for SNAP benefits, 
homelessness prevention assistance, 
and connection to domestic violence 
services or employment supports. 
A public health nurse is available to 
do basic physical and mental health 
screenings and to connect guests to 
telehealth and other services when 
indicated.

A Care-A-Van that meets people where 
they are, in Troy and Rensselaer County.

We are grateful to generous partners, such as CDPHP, KeyBank, and Broadview FCU.

You can be a part of 
making life better. 

SCAN ME

or visit
www.unityhouseny.org



A collaborative community response is how best to meet the 
needs of victims of domestic violence. The signature color purple 
dominated outreach efforts around October’s Domestic Violence 
Awareness & Prevention events. Many thanks to our community 
partners who are key to this work. If you would like a speaker on the 
topic of domestic violence, including Teen Dating Abuse Awareness & 
Prevention, please reach out to Sarah at (518) 272-5917.

Domestic Violence Awareness 
& Prevention Month 
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Two dates for community service opportunities, 
inspired by two women who left a legacy of 
compassion. The late Mary Jane Smith was among the 
founders of Unity House in 1971 and the late Kathryn Allen 
was among the earliest volunteers. On our website and social 
media, you can stay up to date on plans, pursuant to county 
health department guidelines, as well as learn more about 
the legacy of two women, each of whom helped shape the 
work of Unity House. 

Help & Expertise 
Always Available

Social distancing has not stopped 
the domestic violence services team, 
who have been busy with outreach, 
awareness, and community collaboration, 
in addition to their 24/7 work of helping 
victims of domestic violence. 

Golden Anniversary
John Baackes, one of Unity House’s fist volunteers, designed the original logo for Unity 
House. It looked a lot like the current logo but more, well, 1970’s. We thought about 
bringing it back for our golden anniversary but it didn’t seem, well, golden enough. 
So, we once again tapped in to John’s talent and, again, he did not disappoint.  

We love how the 50th Anniversary logo John designed is a callback to the original, 
where the use of interlocking letters highlights the concept of unity. At the top of 
the house the letter ‘t’ extends through the roof line to form a chimney, originally 
showing that Unity House was a home with a fireplace and welcoming hearth. Indeed, 
the original location for Unity House had a fireplace mantel, often found in Troy’s old 
buildings. As John saw it, the original design did not have the letters ‘y’ or ‘h’ extend 
outward as the logo is meant to convey that the ‘house’ of Unity House is open to all  
to enter. 

We are grateful John has again shared his talents. We love the design, which will 
be used throughout our Golden Anniversary Year of July 2021-June 2022. It’s great 
looking, sure, but best of all, it is still a house where all are welcome. 

While the store is still on 
pause- so please, hold off on 
clothing donations- clothing is 

still available for those who have 
a need. With nicer weather, we 

hope to resume our Parking Lot 
Pop Up shopping days. 

saVe THe daTe 
for Tuesday, October 5th 

at Schuyler Meadows!

Celebrating 50 Years of Unity HouseFamily FundaySAVE THE DATE

18

JULY 2021

northeast Career Planning at unity house

339 Broadway • Menands, NY 12204

sunday

 JulY 18, 2021 

1pM-4pM Pony 
rides

Petting 
Zoo

Wine
Pull

adult 
raFFle

Kids raFFle
UHSTDfamFunDay.indd   1 2/9/21   4:16 PM

Sad Farewell 
paul arlein (1951-2021), 
longtime volunteer at Unity 
House who served on the Board 
of directors, passed away on 
January 19th. Paul was a career-long 
hospital administrator with expertise 
in behavioral health programs. He 
had a lifelong devotion to caring for 
people with persistent mental illness 
and people in need. In addition to his 
volunteer work on the board and in 
Unity House’s Community Resources 
program, Paul was an active volunteer 
on the Rensselaer Plateau Alliance 
Trail Crew and devoted to his family. 
We miss Paul and extend our heartfelt 
sympathies to his family, especially his 
wife JoAnn, a wonderful volunteer. 

Friday, May 14th
Mary Jane smith 

day

The pandemic has hit working 
families, especially mothers, 
hard due to the impact on 
the economy, 
particularly the 
child care sector. 
You can be a voice 
for change by joining 
our advocacy efforts 
in the campaign to Save Childcare. Look 
for more information on our website and 
on Twitter, via #SaveNYChildcare. 

It’s not too early to help with 
children’s summer programming such as 
the Travelling Summer Camp, Summer 

Backpacks, and online 
Tutoring.  

Kudos to staff at A 
Child’s Place who go 
the extra mile to use all 
forms of technology to 

interact with children of developmental 
delays at a safe distance. You are rockin’ 
the Zoom!

Thank you to the many individuals, 
business, organizations, faith groups, 

and donors who helped fulfill the 
holiday wishes of over 1,200 children 

across Unity House programs. You 
helped make a difference in the life 

of a child in need! 

etta Benbow came to work at 
our Front door community 
resource center after Unity 
House merged with Northeast 
Career planning (NCp). Etta worked 
for 30 years for NCP, originally called The 
Workshop, which started in 1954 to help people 
overcome barriers to employment. Etta has seen 
first-hand how empowering it can be when clients reach 
for a goal of their own design and achieve greater self-sufficiency. 
You can read more about etta, and others featured in our employee 
Spotlight, on our website.

went on to a career in human services and 
remains dedicated to social justice.  

Our founders’ example reminds us that 
everyone is to be treated with compassion 
and respect so they may have dignity and 
hope. The challenging work of Unity House 
today would not be possible without 
the dedication of our founders and the 
support of so many in those early years. 
I am grateful for the many helpers: our 
board of directors who volunteer their time, 
talent and treasure and provide excellent 
stewardship; our incredible staff who have 
demonstrated agility and perseverance in 
extraordinary times; our consumers who 
ask for help, something that is not always 
easy; and supporters in the community 
at large who have given generously, like 
serving over 1,200 children at holiday time 
with gifts and needs.  

When I first came to Unity House, I 
could not have imagined a human services 
organization that employs over 400 people, 
serving thousands of adults, children, and 
families each year with life’s essentials. This 
summer, when we celebrate our golden 
anniversary, I will think of Mary Jane and 
others as being there in spirit. We’ll raise a 
glass to our founders, celebrate the work 
of so many, and affirm our commitment to 
social justice. I hope you’ll join us. 

With gratitude,

Chris Burke 
Chief Executive Officer

CONTINUED FROM PG 1

EMpLOYEE
SpOTLIGHT

Think Spring

saturday, June 5th 
Kathryn allen  
day of service
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Domestic Violence Awareness:  
Help is Always Available 
October is all about purple, the signature color of domestic violence 
awareness. This year’s awareness and outreach is largely online, with a 
free Conference offered weekly where a variety of topics are covered. 
Outreach is key to highlighting the collaborative model our program 
uses, but also to showcase what resources are available. Studies show 
that victims of 
abuse are more 
likely to ask for 
help when they 
see community 
supports in 
place. 

Want to learn 
more about 
the issue of 
domestic 
violence and 
the resources 
available to 
help? Consider 
inviting one of 
our advocates 
to Zoom in to 
your meeting 
and talk about 
the issue.

Thank you, Golfers!
A gorgeous Fall day playing golf on a premier course 
is not a bad way to spend time. Many thanks to our 
sponsors, golfers, volunteers and the welcoming folks 
at Schuyler Meadows who helped make Golf Fore Unity 
House on October 6th a success.

Summer Fun & Tutoring
Summer camp was on hiatus but that does not mean 
fun and connections were not happening. Thanks 
to the agility of program staff and volunteers, our 
Summer Camp program became a drop-in-and-pick-
up-a-bag program. Inside was food, arts & crafts, 
and fun educational games and books. It was a hit 
with parents and kids alike. When summer ended, 
volunteers turned their efforts to an online Tutoring 
Program for grade school children. 

november marks Hunger & Homelessness 
Awareness month

Did you know Unity House works to prevent homelessness while also working 
with local agencies like Joseph’s House & Shelter? Together, we work to provide 
needed services without duplication. This ensures efficient delivery of services 
while offering varied service points for people in need.  Especially appreciated is 
the emphasis on Housing First principles, non-judgement, and harm reduction. If 
you would like to pitch in, consider collecting new underwear for men and bras for 
women. Special thanks to Bombas socks for the donation of socks in all sizes.  

Elves Face Extra 
Challenges  

during pandemic
We anticipate more children than ever 
qualifying for our Children’s Holiday 
program that connects generous holiday 
shoppers with children in need across 
Unity House programs and service points. 
The need for social distancing presents 
unique challenges so we have adapted 
the program to make it easier than ever to  
get involved. 

This year, we are asking for people to 
consider shipping new toys directly to 
Unity House. Buying toys from our online 
Wish Lists makes things contact-free 
while helping us get the right amount 
and type of toys and necessities that we 
need. For those who still want to shop 
and deliver toys, we can accommodate 
curbside delivery and can arrange for 
local pick-up. In whatever way you donate 
a new toy, please know it is appreciated 
and will be a wonderful gift for a child in 
need. 

We are also 
asking for gift 
cards, which 
help us shop for 
needed items. 
We often face 
a shortage of 
gifts for older 
children.

You can find our Children’s Holiday 
Wish Lists online at Target, Walmart, and 
Amazon, just look for Unity House. You 
can also find direct links on our website 
and social media. For those who would 
like to shop on their own for specific 
needs for a child, we have a virtual Angel 
Tree on our website. 

To learn more about how you can help 
make the holiday sparkle for a child in 
need, call Mandy at (518) 274-2607 x4139

Visit www.unityhouseny.org to view our Annual Report 
and list of donors. Want a paper copy? We will drop one 
in the mail. Contact Diane Cameron Pascone at (518) 
274-2607 x4133 or info@UnityHouseNY.org.

Annual Report Now 
Available Online! 

Unity House of Troy, Inc. 
  

Statement of Activities for the Year Ending December 31, 2019

 
  

 
  

Operating SuppOrt and revenue    

Government Funding $12,999,304  

Program Revenue 
$9,541,691    

Contributions & Grants $776,496

United Way 
$68,000   

Interest Income 
$10,341     

total Operating Support and revenue  $23,395,832    

 
  

Operating expenSeS 
   

A Child’s Place-Childcare, Special Ed., and Universal Pre-K $8,858,653  

Housing and Support Services  $8,959,091  

Domestic Violence $4,572,319  

Community Resources $670,650   

Other Programs 
$204,991 

   
    

        
    total Operating expenses $23,265,704 

    Operating Surplus/(deficit)   $130,128

    non-Operating Surplus(deficit) $473,823

    Surplus/(deficit) including Capital & investment income  $603,951  

2019 Financial information

Revenue

program  
revenue
41%

government
Funding
55%

Contributions and 
Grants 3%

Expenses

ACP Childcare, 
Special Ed., and 
Universal Pre-K

38%

Domestic Violence
20%

Housing and  
Support Services 

38%

Community  
Resources

3%
Other 

Programs 
1%

United Way 1%

Making
     Life Better

“At the Heart of all we do is the belief that all 

people are deserving of respect and compassion, 

so they may have dignity and hope for  

changed lives.” 

– Chris Burke, CEO of Unity House

Our Mission
Unity House is dedicated to 

enhancing the quality of life for:

•  People living in poverty

•  Adults with mental illness

•  Victims of domestic violence

•   Children with developmental 

delays and their families

•  People living with HIV/AIDS

•   Others whose needs can 
effectively be met by Unity  
House services and philosophy

We help individuals identify their strengths and needs, draw upon their abilities and 

access community resources.

We educate, collaborate with others, and advocate to influence public policy and 

create awareness of the people we serve and the issues they face. 

Unity House of Troy  2431 Sixth Avenue • Troy, NY 12180

(518) 274-2607 • info@unityhouseny.org

www.unityhouseny.org

Financials

Unity House is a not for profit 501  

(c) (3) organization.

For a complete copy of our audited 

financial report, please visit the  

website for the NYS Attorney  
General’s Charities Bureau  
(www.charitiesnys.com) or call  

Diane Cameron Pascone at  
274-2633 ext 4133.

AnnUAl REPORT

Core Values
With passion and integrity, 

Unity House embraces the 

view that everyone deserves 

equal economic, political, 

and social rights. We work 

together to open the doors 

of access and opportunity 

for everyone, particularly 

those in greatest need.

Our Vision  
We will serve and empower 

people in need. We will 

achieve the highest quality 

services through wise 

stewardship and a caring 

staff. We will transform 

our services in response 

to the changing needs of 

the community. We will 

guide our future by our 

compassionate past.

BOard OF direCtOrS 
As of year-end 2019

executive Committee
Kathryn Allen*
Chairperson

Kathleen (Kate) Koval
Vice Chairperson

Beth Muthersbaugh
Treasurer

Jennifer C. Zegarelli
Secretary

James A. Slavin, M.D.
Member at Large

Marsha Ras
Member at Large

James E. Spencer, Jr.
Member at Large

Michael O. lipschultz, CPA
Member at Large

directors
Paul H. Arlein 
Andrew Clemente

Michael A. DiAcetis

David Ellis 
Carlo Fusco
Kate Manley
Erika Martin, PhD

noreen McKee
Rance McKenna
Ryan Mullahy
Yalitza negron
Michael J. Roche, Jr. 

Susan V. Shipherd 

Tara Toomajian 
Gerald Washington 

* Through October 2019

“

“

Alone we can 
do so little; 
together we can 
do so much.

– Helen Keller

The 2019 Unity House Annual 

Report reflects all gifts made  

from January 1, 2019 

through December 31, 

2019.  Unity House expresses 

its heartfelt thanks to the 

thousands of donors who 

generously committed their  

resources to support the  

organization’s mission.  

For a complete list of donors,  

please refer to our website:  

www.UnityHousenY.org.

2019

rev1-2019UHar.indd   1

8/25/20   9:02 AM

Welcome Genoa pharmacy!
At Unity House’s Front Door location on Sixth Avenue, guests can access the Genoa 
Healthcare pharmacy. Rather than a typical drugstore, the counter is focused on 
filling prescription medications. They can offer curbside delivery, mail and deliver all 
medications (at no extra cost), and can even organize medication based on the date and 
time you need to take them, making it easy to stay on track. They can also help transfer 
prescriptions from other pharmacies. Questions? Call them directly at (518) 874-0096. 

Special thanks to the Robison Family Foundation for their 
support of Children’s Summer Programming and to Grace 
Fellowship for their donations and volunteer support. 

Camp is not just 
about childcare 
and fun; it is also 
about meals. 
Without camp, 
households 
need to come up 
with more meals.

CLOsed The Unity House store may be closed to the public but that does not mean 
they haven’t been busy. Over the summer, the store was able to operate outdoors. 
Staff have access to existing stock of clothes, shoes, and accessories so they can help guests 
who have an emergency need for clothing. Unfortunately, the store cannot process clothing 
donations at this time. If you have a high-priority item you would like to donate, like a good 
winter coat, please call us: (518) 274-2607. Check in on our social media to learn of updates on 
ReStyle. We hope to open the doors again soon!

Unity House: social justice 
since 1971 
Got memories? We are looking for photos and stories about Unity House 
in action. If you have something to share, please reach out!

50th Anniversary planning
If you would like to join in on the planning for our 50th 
Anniversary in 2021, contact Diane Cameron Pascone, 
Director of Development at (518) 274-2607 x4133. donated 

Gift Cards are an 
easy way to help! 

Did you know you 
can purchase gift 

cards in local stores, 
like CVS and Price 

Chopper? Thank you BBL for being the Lead Sponsor of 
Golf fore Unity House!
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for their generous support of our Traveling 
Summer Camp. Hundreds of children 
enjoyed fun day trips throughout the Capital 
Region over 6 weeks of summer. The children 
had a blast! 

Special thanks to 
The Robison Family 

Foundation
Enabling a hasty retreat from our website helps 
ensure the safety of victims of abuse who are 
seeking help. If an abusive partner enters the 
room, a person can safely exit out of a page, to 
view an unrelated website.

Help is always available: Call/Text or visit our 
website to web chat with an advocate: 24 Hour 
Hotline: (518) 272-2370 Text: (518) 272-6161

In October A Child’s Place hosted their 
annual Fall Festival. Children, families and 
staff enjoyed a great day outdoors. Thank 
you to volunteers from Broadview FCU who 
helped set up loads of fun for families.

Unity House has an ongoing  
need for:
    •  Diapers: needed for food 
pantry, daycare, shelter, and more. 
Any size except newborn.

    •  Personal Care items: 
needed for our shelter including 
shampoo/conditioner, soap, 
laundry detergent, toilet paper, 
and feminine hygiene products. 
A variety of toiletries is helpful 
because there are many skin and 
hair types.

    •  Non-perishables for pantry 
shelves.
    •  Winter wear: new or gently 
used boots and warm coats in all 
sizes and styles.

    •  Underwear: new bras and 
underwear in a variety of sizes and 
styles.

Donations can be brought to our 
community resource center at 2431 
Sixth Avenue in Troy, weekdays, 
8:30 am - 4:00 pm. Thank you for 
thinking of the people we serve!

Collect, Buy, 
Donate

While she does not provide direct support to 
consumers of Unity House services, work in 
Development is very much a public facing role.

The word development can mean many 
things. At Unity House, development means 
promoting the good work of Unity House 
as well as raising awareness of the people 
we serve and the issues they face. It’s about 
building relationships that lead to change. 

Stefanie oversees a team that helps secure 
needed funds for Unity House services and 
programs. She also manages the Unity House 
brand and advocacy efforts. In these roles, 
Stefanie works with many stakeholders, both 
internal and external.

Stefanie started working at Unity House in 
2023, coming from the Alzheimer’s Association. 
Prior, Stefanie worked at the Muscular 

Meet  
Stefanie Bastien, 
Director of 
Development & 
Communications

Dystrophy Association and in the private sector. 
She lives in Halfmoon with her husband Chris 
and their two children. 

For Stefanie, it all comes back to the Unity 
House mission of making life better. Her 
commitment to being a part of change for good 
is evident in all she does, whether volunteering 
at her children’s school or taking on initiatives 
at work, Stefanie steps up to make a difference.

Reach out: Want to learn more about ways to 
support Unity House? Contact Stefanie at (518) 
274-2607 x4133 or Sbastien@UnityHouseNY.org

Coming from business, creative, and legal 
fields, Unity House board members bring 
years of experience and leadership to help 
address the needs of people served by Unity 
House services and philosophy. 

Alexander Courtney, Jr.
Michael DiAcetis
David Ellis
Carlo Fusco
Kathleen (Kate) Koval
Paul Levine
Erika Martin, PhD
Beth Muthersbaugh
Drue Sanders*
Frank Sarratori*
Susan V. Shipherd
Karen B. Simons
James A. Slavin, M.D.
Tara Toomajian
Rev. Cynthia Van Alstyne
Erin Vickers*
Jean Watts
Jill Winters*
Gwen Wright 

*elected to the board of directors in August 2023

With appreciation 
for great 

volunteer board 
members!
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EXIT? Why do we 
have an exit 

on our website?

Set up a recurring donation:  
You can specify the program that 
means to the most to you, and you 
can designate your gift in honor of 
someone special.

Look for an Employer Match:  
Does your workplace match 
charitable donations or hours 
volunteered? 

Qualified Charitable Distributions: 
If your IRA requires a RMD, 
consider a QCD to Unity 
House, direct from your plan 
administrator.

Make Life
BetterFun moments like this one at Albany’s Empire 

State Plaza.

Thanksgiving Food Packages will help 
hundreds of families in need. By working 
together with neighboring non-profits, we 
reduce duplication of effort and streamline 
enrollment and distribution. Each package has 
all the fixings for a Thanksgiving feast and a 
gift card for a turkey or other main entree. If 
you would like to support this work, you could 
host a food drive for non-perishable pantry 
staples or donate to our food programs. 

Fall Festival Fun

Rising Food 
Insecurity makes 

Thanksgiving Food 
Baskets essential

It was an inspirational evening to honor the Leadership Institute of the Rensselaer 
County Regional Chamber of Commerce with the Community Hero Award and to bestow 
our inaugural Founders Award on Regis Obijiski, a founder of Unity House in 1971. Special 
thanks to those who shared their stories, of Unity House of the past and in the present. 
Your contributions to our mission mean more than you know!

An Evening of Unity:  
A Cocktail Party with Purpose

John Baackes, left, presents the Founders Award to Regis Obijiski


